
Trees are to be collected outdoors from the BGS 
parking lot either on  

Friday 3 December (4 - 6pm) or  
Saturday 4 December (10am -12pm) 

If you can't make either time, please let us know and we  
can make other arrangements. 

 

All trees come in nets for ease of handling and transporting. 
 

Many thanks for your support! 
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